
 
The Kingston Symphony, under the direction of Evan Mitchell, announces the 
following vacancy to be filled for the 2024-2025 season.  
 
BASS TROMBONE 

 
Auditions will be held on Monday, June 24, 2024 at the DAN School of Drama and 
Music, 39 Bader Lane, Harrison-LeCaine Hall, Queen’s University in Kingston, 
Ontario.   
 
Deadline for applications is Monday, June 10, 2024 at 5 p.m. (EST). 
 
Interested applicants, please send a resume to: 
 
Linda Craig, Personnel Manager 
Kingston Symphony Association 
Email: personnelmanager@kingstonsymphony.ca 
 
Upon receipt of resume, access to the excerpts will be emailed along with further 
information. Please direct all enquiries to the Personnel Manager. 
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